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4.16 As mentioned earlier, it will be necessary to proceed
cautiously in reclucing the Keadquarters Post audit capability; as a
f irst step, while other ieasures are being taken to irnprove the quality
of accounting at the Posts, it would be prudent to reduce only by half
the frequency of routine full Post audits. This could be done on the
basis of a systematic assessment of the qualIity of accounting at the
Posts. For instance, not only 9 Posts would be audited every quarter,
but so would the 40 Posts now audited every two nionths; the 63 Posts now
audited every month could be audited at two month intervals. During the
intervals, samples of certain Post transactions could be audited. This
would reduce the num1ber of full Post audits to be carried out each year
f rom 1032 to 574 per year.

4.17 At the mnomient, the Post audit fun>ction is carried out by two
audit units. The establishment of a materiality threshold for Various
kindcs of transactions to be audited and a decrea>se in' activities as
suggested in the previous paragraptl would allow one audit.unit to carry
out this function. Although no detailed task analyses are available, it
can be estimated that half of the current workload çQnsists of partial
audits of Post accouvts, i.e., those transactions which mnust be
channeled througti H~eadquarters. If the remining workload is halved by
reducing th~e f requency of the full audits and by establishing a
pateriality threshold, it is estimated that onle quarter of the~ Post
audit P-Ys would become avallable for re-~allocation: 6 P-Ys.

Task Force recommends, that:


